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Environmental Protection Department
Headquarters

15 & 16/F, East Wing,

Central Government Offices,

2 Tim Mei Avenue,
Tamar, Hong Kong

Clerk to Public Works Subcommittee

Legislative Council Secretariat

Legislative Council Complex

1 Legislative Council Road, Central

Hong Kong

(Attn : Ms Sharon CHUNG) 23 June 2014

Dear Ms CHUNG,

Public Works Subcommittee
Follow-up to meeting on 7 May 2014

164DR - Southeast New Territories (SENT) landfill extension

Thank you for your list of follow-up actions dated 12 May 2014 with
regard to the SENT landfill extension. We are pleased to provide below our

response:

Item PWSC (2014-15) 6: At the request of Hon Gary FAN, the Administration
would provide the timetable for the review of the charges for disposal of
construction waste.

We are reviewing the effectiveness of the current charging arrangements on
management of disposal of construction waste. We would engage relevant
stakeholders in the review process. Subject to the feedback of the stakeholders,
we envisage to report to the Legislative Council Panel on Environmental Affairs
on the outcome of the review in 2015.

Yours sincerely,

(2000, 2 la, ]

( Ellen CHAN )
for Director of Environmental Protection

c.c. Secretary for Financial Services and the Treasury
(Attn : Ms Jasmine CHOI) (Fax: 2523 5722)






